
 

 

BATS Announces Post-Migration Pricing Accommodation for 
EDGA and EDGX Exchanges  
 
 

Overview 

EDGA Exchange and EDGX Exchange are pleased to announce a post-migration pricing 

accommodation for the month of January.  Trading volumes from the first week of trading on the new 

platforms, which includes trading days of January 12 through 16, will be excluded from volume tier 

calculations for the month of January, pending filing with the SEC.   

Members trading on EDGA and EDGX are encouraged to use the legacy Direct Edge systems right up to 

the migration.  Members will then have a one week grace period to fully transition to the new EDGA and 

EDGX platforms before resuming normal trading activity for the remainder of the month.   

We hope that this adjustment helps alleviate any concerns Members may have around attaining volume 

tiers for the month of January.   

 

More Information 

 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions at 866.472.5267.  We 
appreciate your continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
 

Learn more about the BATS/Direct Edge merger at bats.com/edgeintegration. 
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